

Pipeline/Hiring and Training

1/26/17

Victor Campus Center

Attendees: Ross Micali, Rick Wetzel, Michele Sullivan, Jeanne Ricigliano, Josh Elias, Lucinda Trask, Jennifer Geiger, Rich Turner, Audra Marang, Elliott Butt, Bob Lasch, Jim VanKouwenberg, Joyce Cymber, Jason Martin, Amanda Lesterhuis, Andrea Badger, Marcy Lynch

Discussion:

1. Replacement for Chair of Pipeline: No one stepped forward, but attendees stated that they would be willing to rotate responsibilities based on selected location. Next meeting is March 2 and will be at Eastman Business Park. Ross stated he would take the responsibility for the next one since that is his location. The group discussed if it would work rotating responsibilities and where issues might exist. Agenda, communication, and emails. The group agreed that in the mean time we would try to designate agenda items to be carried to the next meeting.

Agenda item for March 2: Further discussion regarding Chair and/or shared responsibilities.

2. Combining committees – It has been brought up in the past about combining the Hiring and Training with the Pipeline. A few on the Pipeline committee had been hesitant because there had been a great deal of accomplishment and momentum with the action items of this committee. A couple of folks on Hiring stated that it is a challenge not having a Chair. The group was surveyed to see if anyone objected – no one objected. We did feel that it would be a benefit for those who have been on each of the teams to put together a little history of each committee to talk about action items that had been pursued with success, those that did not have success, and potentially determine a Mission of the two combined groups. Need to grow group!!

Agenda item for March 2: History of each committee and Mission for combined group going forward.

3. Speaker's Bureau – need to define list of speaker's and potentially grow list, look at the Turnkey Presentation (Dave Phillips is working on – invite to meeting), get businesses more involved in going out to the schools. Determine "work based learning groups"?

Agenda item for March 2: further discussion

4. Round table -